
The following are the set of comments that were received within the prescribed cut-off date: 
 

------------------------------ 

Sue LaVoie 

------------------------------ 

 

I also reviewed only the changes made to the SR based on the change log.  The changes to Table 

5A-3 look good to me. 

I’ll focus on the DPH. 

 

 

------------------------------ 

Mclaughlin, Stephanie 

------------------------------ 

 
I concur with Ed.  Also I did not review the entire SR. 

 

------------------------------ 

Edward A. Guinness 

------------------------------ 

 

I looked at the changes made to the Standards Reference (Table 5A-3) and it 

looks fine to me. I am not going to review the entire standards reference so 

that I can spend more time on the DPH given that the revisions there are major. 

 

 

 


